
 

 

 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: Medical Staff Members 

 

From: Timothy Gabryel, M.D. 

 VP, Medical Affairs – Mercy Hospital of Buffalo 

 Chairman, Medical Staff Bylaws Committee 

 

Date: August 21, 2020 

 

RE: Board Approval of Medical Staff Bylaw Revisions 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the proposed revisions to the Medical Staff Bylaws which were 

electronically approved by the Medical Staff as of March 27, 2020 were fully approved by the Ministry 

Services Board at their meeting on August 20, 2020.   

 

The Medical Staff Bylaws will be updated to reflect these revisions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

TG/sl 

 


